
DESTRUCTION OF OUR HERITAGE! 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT! 

COME TO A PUBLIC RALLY 
PORT SETON COMMUNITY CENTRE 

4th JULY 1995 
7.00PM 

PLEASE GIVE SOME OF YOUR TIME 

YOUR DISTRICT COUNCILLORS 
MR. WANLESS, MR PATON, MR McNEILL 
& REGIONAL COUNCILLOR MR. LAWRIE 

HAVE BEEN INVITED ALONG WITH 
LOCAL M.P. JOHN HOME ROBERTSON. 



POND HALL & SWIMMING POOL 

1. OUR heritage, civic presence and heart of our town. 

2. YOU told us in the survey - "keep at all costs to convert into an indoor pond 
with associated leisure and recreational facilities". 

3. THEY HAVE: 
a) On the morning of Tuesday 20th June passed a resolution to spend 

£50,000 demolishing the Pond Hall. 
b) This is in default of the Feu Chapter of 1935 the knowledge of which has 

been withheld from you. 
c) Continually misled you about the condition of buildings. SDA report gives 

clean bill of health to all aspects. 
d) Refused to meet PHAG unless it is to discuss the ELDC plans only. 

4. This is our proposal reflecting the survey results which you have been waiting 
to see. We are sure that you will be impressed and this will enhance the leisure 
and community facilities and do justice to an already impressive structure. 


